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19 May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Year 6 Transition  

 

I hope my letter finds you well.  As we move through term 5, transition plans continue to move 

ahead, and we are very excited at having the chance to meet our new students very soon.   

Hopefully, you would have received our online admissions form via email to complete.  If you 

have not yet received this from us, please contact us at transition@srpa.co.uk.  If you have 

already completed the online admissions form and to those yet to complete, please accept this 

as a kind reminder to do so. 

As part of the online application, you will have also received the student transition worksheet 

located in part 6.  If this was not completed as part of your original application, please contact 

the Academy at transition@srpa.co.uk so that an alternative link can be sent to enable swift 

completion to inform our September 2023 planning. 

We will be contacting your child’s current school to request information to further advise our 

planning for September.  This will be in confidence and the information supplied will enable us 

to prepare for September.  

As mentioned in my previous correspondence, we are planning on welcoming your child to the 

Academy on Thursday 6 July and Friday 7 July 2023.  We will also be inviting you to join us 

at the Academy for Year 6 Parents’ Evening on Monday 10 July 2023.  We have almost 

finalised these plans and I will soon be able to share this information with you.  This will be an 

exciting opportunity for all new students to look forward to as it will give them the chance to 

see our Academy in action and meet some of the key members of staff who they will be working 

with in September and beyond.   

Finally, I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce another member of our senior 

leadership team, Mr Griffiths, who has this update: 

“Congratulations on securing a place with us in September!  My name is Mr Griffiths, and I am 

a member of the senior team at SRPA, leading on careers, educational trips, and I’m also lucky 

enough to lead our successful Sixth Form.  

I wanted to write to you to let you know that, upon arriving in our Academy, we will be planning 

activities, opportunities and visits to ensure you develop skills and qualities that make you 

‘highly employable and successful members of society’ as we state in our curriculum 

statement.  
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In my role, I have the pleasure of working with my team to make sure our careers provision 

matches up with what you need.  

We will regularly ask you about your aspirations and career goals and we rely on your voice in 

tailoring our provision to your needs, as every year group is different.  

I work very closely with Mrs Mather, our Director of Careers here at SRPA.  Our careers team 

help you prepare for whatever it is that you want to do in the future.  If you are interested in 

careers, our Careers Champions would love to meet you to help them plan and organise 

activities for all students at the Academy.  

If, currently, you are not sure of your future career, don’t worry as there will be lots of 

information and guidance to help you decide in due course.  In the meantime, please think 

hard about the careers you are interested in as we will be asking for your thoughts in terms of 

a future job or career pathway on our induction days.  This will help us make sure our Aspiration 

Wall is ready when you arrive in September, as well as supporting you with exploring the 

careers you are interested in. 

Finally, I can’t finish without mentioning our Sixth Form, which has recently been rebranded as 

RP6th.  We have also launched our new website RP6th.co.uk – take a look!  When you join us 

in Year 7, we see this as the first year of a seven-year journey that will finish in our Sixth Form. 

Our Sixth Form student leaders will be supporting you on induction days and they will be able 

to answer any questions you have as they have already been with us for six years.  Our Sixth 

Form students are always there to support and, in September, a number of them will be paired 

with you to make sure you get off to a great start in your first year”.  

We are very much looking forward to meeting you and working with your child very soon.  We 

will continue to write to you over the coming weeks to keep you informed of any transition 

information, but, in the meantime, if you feel you need to reach out, then please do not hesitate 

to contact us through our specific transition contact email address at transition@srpa.co.uk.  

I will write to you again soon.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mr G Kirk 
Director of Achievement  
Key Stage 3   
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